



## IR,—The UNIVERSITY OF OXFORD

proposes to commemorate this year the Three-hundredth Anniversary of the open-ing of Sir Thom, Booley & Library.

The University desires to mark the importance of the occasion by inviting

Scholars and Representatives of Learned Societies to join in doing honour to the memory of a great Benefactor to Learning.

I am therefore requested to ask that your Society will do us the honour of sending a representative to attend the commemoration ceremonies on October 8 and 9.

I beg leave to remain, Sir,

Your obedient servant,

DAVID B. MONRO,

Vice-Chancellor.

All replies should be addressed to

ARTHUR COWLEY, Esq., Wadham College, Oxford,

who will inform guests of the arrangements made for their entertainment.